














These arrangements are reviewed from time to time to ensure that the investment performance 
achieved is acceptable and the investment profile of the funds remains consistent with the 
objectives of the Trustees and the needs of the members. 

Employer-related investments 

The policy of the Trustees is not to hold any employer-related investments as defined in the 
Pensions Act 1995 and the Occupational Pension Schemes (Investment) Regulations 2005 
except where the Plan invests in collective investment schemes that may hold employer-related 
investments. In this case, the total exposure to employer-related investments will not exceed 
5% of the Plan's total asset value. The Trustees will monitor this on an ongoing basis to ensure 
compliance. 

Direct investments 

Direct investments, as defined by the Pensions Act 1995, are products purchased without 
delegation to an investment manager through a written contract. When selecting and reviewing 
any direct investments, the Trustees will obtain appropriate written advice from their 
investment advisers. 

Compliance 

This Statement has been prepared in compliance with the Pensions Act 1995, the Pensions Act 
2004, and the Occupational Pension Schemes (Investment) Regulations 2005. Before preparing 
or subsequently revising this Statement, the Trustees consulted the sponsoring company and 
took appropriate written advice. The Statement is reviewed at least every three years, and 
without delay after any significant change in the investment arrangements. 

For and on behalf of the Trustees of the Drake & Scull Retirement Benefits Plan 
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